
 

February 16, 2017 
 
Representative Jennifer Williamson         
Oregon State Capitol, H-295 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Re: HCR 15 
 
Representative Williamson, 
 
Thank you for your efforts to honor Oregon State Trooper Thomas Levinson and to keep his memory 
alive, as it honors others who have given all they have while working to protect the communities they've 
served. 
 
State Trooper Levinson dutifully served the people of this state as an Oregon State Trooper, as well as 
the nation during his career as a United States Naval officer. His national service was honored with a 
Purple Heart and three Bronze Stars. 
 
Trooper Levinson undertook his work with passion, dedication, and diligence. His loss was deeply felt by 
his family, friends, and by his fellow officers. 
 
The Oregon Coalition of Police and Sheriffs offers its thanks to Trooper Levinson and condolences to his 
family. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Daryl Turner 
President, Oregon Coalition of Police and Sheriffs 
 
 
Cc: House Committee on Rules 
 


